
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: James Schofield <jts@thesupplyhouse.com>

Date: 5/22/2014 3:21:07 PM
Subject: RE: H5225 special purpose district for Florence County

Thank you again for this information.
I spoke with Representative Lowe today about the bill. 
Thank you, 
Katherine

From: James Schofield [mailto:jts@thesupplyhouse.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 5:00 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: H5225 special purpose district for Florence County 

Thank you.

I am available anytime day or night at your request.

Thanks

James Schofield

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 4:54 PM
To: James Schofield
Cc: KG R Smith
Subject: RE: H5225 special purpose district for Florence County

Received.
I will follow up.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: James Schofield [mailto:jts@thesupplyhouse.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 4:46 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: KG R Smith
Subject: H5225 special purpose district for Florence County

Dear Ms. Veldran:

Please convey the following document to the Governor and or her staff. I respectfully request a meeting with the 
Governor or her staff before signing of this legislation into law.

Sincerely

James T. Schofield
Chairman
Florence County Council
District 8
P.O. Box 13559
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Florence, S.C. 29504
Cell: 843 319 5050 
jsfield@thesupplyhouse.com 
843 667 1204 ext 104
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